
AMERICANISM 

 

Ladies, I am looking forward to receiving you units winning Essays.  Remember they are due by 

March 15 to me.  This gives the Americanism committee time to select winners for the 

Department.  Thank you for all you do for the Auxiliary.  I look forward to receiving your 

submissions 

Julie 

 

juliehsmith1960@gmail.com 

704-647-1193 

 

Julie Smith 

133 S. McCoy Rd 

Salisbury, NC 28144 
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